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RELEVANT PRACTICAL
MINISTRY FOR MEN

	 It with a heavy heart that we share our dear 
friend, ministry partner, and board member Mike 
Sheeley passed away on Tuesday, May 14th. Mike lived 
in Terre Haute, IN and had a passion to see men in 
the Wabash Valley grow in Christ-likeness. Mike could 
be found leading a Men's Fraternity class in his local 
church or encouraging a man to be a better husband, 
father, and co-worker.

	 He helped us launch our Terre Haute Iron 
Sharpens Iron and was the back bone of leadership 
and serving to help this event be a huge success the 
past 5 years. Because of his leadership, thousands 
of men have been equipped and impacted for God's 
glory!

	 Mike served alongside us at our Fathering Ad-
ventures camp every year. He served literally in every 
area of our camp, from cook to speaker. Mike wanted 
to see fathers and sons grow closer and develop a 
deep bond.

	 Please pray for Mike's family and his wife 
Karen.

	 With Love and Much Respect from the RPM 
Team. Mike you will be missed!

      Tom Cheshire and Tom Gensler	
	

GOODBYE
MIKE

FATHERING ADVENTURES
July 19-21

Little Galilee Christian Camp
Clinton IL

IGNITE PATHWAY TRAINING
September 21

Grace Bible Church
Florissant, MO 

LEADING NOBLE MEN
November 7

1st United Methodist Church
Springfield IL
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Your support of RPM actively encourages and assists local church pastors. Your prayers 
    and financial contributions make this ministry possible. Together, we are RPM!

www.rpmfm.org

Terre Haute Regional 
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Thank you for your 
friendship, faithfulness, 

and service


